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With all the Holidays over and along with Midwinter DEC it is time to get back on our Membership drive. 

I want to thank all the Squadrons that that made their 60% goal on or before 01/21/2015 keep up the 

good work!!! Our next Membership goal is 75% due on 02/11/2015. We now have 9 Squadrons that 

have already made their 100% goal well done guys. 

1st District Members 76 paid with a Goal of 138 Short 62 Members  

3rd District Members 60 paid with a Goal of 113 Short 53 Members /Squadron 418 0 Membership 

4th District Members 602 paid with a Goal of 784 Short 182 Members / Squadron 165 0 Membership 

5th District Members 276 paid with a Goal of 413 Short 137 Members / Squadrons 511,211, and 184 0 

Membership 

12th District Members 331 paid with a Goal of 496 Short 165 Members / Squadron 60 0 Membership 

13th District Members 140 paid with a Goal of 227 Short 87 Members / Squadrons 209,120,198,169 and 

414 0 Membership 

 District Commanders Please contact the Squadrons that are still showing 0 and find out if they are still 

active and if you cannot contact the Squadron, Contact the Post Commander and get them involved. If 

you find out the Squadron is not active ask the Post Commander to send a letter to Austin putting the 

Squadron in inactive status.  

 In another 2 Months will be April and the District Conventions will be starting up and election of new 

SAL District Officers in the 1st, 3rd, 5th and 13th Districts and in May the 1st Division Convention and 



election of Officers will be upon us.  For those of you running for office please send in you Resolution 

and we will send it out on our next newsletter. 

 I almost forgot the 1st Division is in 2nd place out of the 4 Divisions in Texas with a little more effort in 

membership I know the 1st Division can be #1. Keep up with the good work. 

 Thank You 

 Jon Kingston  

 


